Statement of Concern Note
Once submitted to the Library Director, Statements of Concern will be reviewed by the Library Board at the next regularly scheduled Board meeting. All Library Board meeting dates are posted at the Library and are open to the public. You’re invited to attend one at any time.

We appreciate patron feedback and involvement, and this form is a tool designed to help encourage it. If you have any questions about this process please contact me. I’m happy to answer any questions you might have.

James Miller, Director

734-428-8045 x202

jmiller@manchester.lib.mi.us

